
Date: October 13, 2021 
 
To: Tim Carol and the Select Board 
 
From: Ebba Hierta, Library Director 
 
Re: New Library Employee 
 
Dear Tim and Select Board members, 
 
I’m writing on behalf of the Library Board of Trustees to ask you to join us in welcoming Caroline Drogin  
to the library in the position of Assistant Director/Youth Services Librarian. The Trustees unanimously 
recommended this appointment at their meeting this morning.  
 
Caroline worked for us on the circulation desk in 2016 after she graduated from college with an English 
degree. She returned to her home state Maryland to complete her Master’s degree in Library Science 
and has worked in school classrooms and libraries on the island since then. She grew up as a regular 
summer visitor in West Tisbury and is now a permanent resident of Edgartown. We’re delighted to have 
her back at the Chilmark Library. 


